
 
 

Associated British Ports

South Wales

Port of Newport

 
NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS

  

NEW COMPOUND AREA AND ROAD REALIGNMENT WORKS 
 

PORT OF NEWPORT 

 
8:00HRS Tuesday 27

th
 August 2019 

TO 
17:00HRS Wednesday 18

th
 September 2019 

 

 

New compound area and road realignment Works are to be carried out 
adjacent to Mole Valley site (No.8 Shed and No.9 Shed) during the above 

period.   
 

During this period, a double carriageway road diversion will be created, 
controlled by a traffic management system throughout the period. 

 
ABP apologise for any inconvenience that these Works cause and appreciate 

your co-operation in adhering to the traffic control measures. 
  

 

Please take care and reduce speed 
 

 

Rafael Teruel   22
nd

 August 2019 


